
 

 
 

Cambourne “Picnic in the Park” 2022 
 

Cambourne Cricket Club are seeking permission from Cambourne Town Council to 
organise a Picnic in the Park – a family outdoor event with live music from local bands 

with the main act - Number 1 chart topping band, The Real Thing. 
https://therealthingofficial.com/  
 

 
Proposed date:   Sunday 18th September 2022 
    (the Cricket season has finished by this date) 
 
Proposed time:   2pm to 6pm 
    (afternoon to early evening suitable for young families) 
 
Location:    Great Cambourne cricket ground 
 

Proposed ticket price: Adult → £15 
    Under 18s → free 
 
A minimum of 500 tickets to sell to cover expenditure. 
 
Tickets to be sold on Eventbrite. 
 
Local food vendors to be invited to provide food at the event.  
 
Cricket Club would run the bar from the pavilion.  
 
Cambourne Cricket Club would also like support from the Town Council (Community 
Development Officer) with producing a risk assessment, event organising experience 
and support in promoting the event. 
 
As discussed previously, for the event to be covered by Town Council insurance, the 
Town Council would need to be a co-organiser of the event.  
 
The Cricket Club is supporting local mental health charity The MindEd Trust – a 
Registered Charity which is focused on the prevention of mental illness in young people 
and early intervention strategies for those experiencing trauma. 
www.themindedtrust.org/  
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